
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CONCOURSE AND GATE EXPANSION DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT

NASHVILLE INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT, NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE

On June 18,  2021,  between  8:00 and  9:00  AM,  a  public  hearing  will  be  held  at  the  Joint
Information Center, 815 Hangar Lane, Nashville, Tennessee 37127.  The purpose of the hearing
is to afford an opportunity for public input on the social, economic and environmental effects of
the proposed expansion of Concourse A and the addition of a new Satellite Concourse at the
airport  (Proposed  Action).  A Draft  Environmental  Assessment  (Draft  EA)  for  the  Proposed
Action has been prepared and is now available for public review.  The Draft EA reviews the
purpose  and  need  for  the  proposed  action,  alternatives  to  those  actions,  the  environmental
impacts, and the mitigation that may be incorporated into the project.  The hearing will provide
information  on  the  Proposed  Action  and  allow  public  comment  on  airport  development  as
consistent with the BNA Vision program goals and objectives.

A  brief  presentation  shall  be  made  beginning  at  8:00  AM  after  which  the  questions  and
comments may be made until 9:00 AM.  Persons in attendance will be afforded the opportunity
to present written or oral comments. Public Hearing information will also be available virtually,
by RSVP only, by contacting caitlin.dillon@flynashville.com. The meeting will be recorded.  In
addition, anyone wishing to provide statements is invited to contact: 

Aaron Braswell
Federal Aviation Administration Memphis Airports District Office
2600 Thousand Oaks Boulevard, Suite 2250
Memphis, Tennessee 38118
(901) 322-8192 

Ryan Mountain or Matt Koss
Garver LLC, 
361 Mallory Station Road, Suite 102, 
Franklin, Tennessee 37067 

Caitlin Dillon
Metropolitan Nashville Airport Authority 
140 BNA Park Drive, Suite 520, 
Nashville, Tennessee 37214

Written statements shall be received and incorporated into the official record up to 15 days after
the public  hearing.   All  statements  will  be made a part  of the record of the public  hearing.
Persons wishing to review the draft Environmental Assessment prepared by the Consultant may
do so for the thirty (30) days preceding the Public Hearing during normal business hours at: 1370
Murfreesboro  Pike,  Building  #3,  Nashville,  Tennessee  37127,  or  at  the  BNA  website,
http://www.flynashville.com and  the  FAA  Southern  Region  Airports  Division  website,
https://www.faa.gov/airports/southern/.  Comments  on  the  Draft  EA  are  encouraged  and
requested by Thursday, July 2, 2021.  
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